
Dear Valued Member 

There are important changes taking place in your credit union on February 5, 2024.

We are expanding our Bridgetown and Middleton branch operating hours to support 5 days a week open 10:00 
am to 4:00 pm. On November 23, 2020, our staff shifted to work together, opening the branches on alternate 
days. In response to numerous member requests, we have decided to return to opening both branches full-
time, and we're pleased to let you know that we've listened to your feedback!

Valley Credit Union will continue to invest in tools that allow our members choice, supporting secure digital 
banking and modern self-service solutions. We are committed to supporting your financial journey regardless of 
our business hours.

We wish to assure you that your credit union is strong. We are focusing our attention on areas where our 
membership as a whole has demonstrated it wants us to. These changes cannot happen without all of us working 
together. Your support ensures we remain relevant in our smaller communities. Being able to meet the needs of 
our members is important and your support can make a difference.

Sincerely,

Valley Credit Union Ltd.

New Hours and Days of Operation 

Bridgetown & Middleton:
Monday to Friday

10:00 am - 4:00pm 




